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To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Consultation-17/02394/OUT
 
Dear Sirs
 
Planning Application Consultation-17/02394/OUT
 
We strongly object to sixty more houses being built in Adderbury.  We can barely move in the village now for building sites.
 
The new wings on the school are just adequate to cope with the intake.
We have no surgery in the village.
The roads have difficulty in coping with all the traffic at present.
 
We hope Planners will strongly object to this application – enough is enough.
 
Mike and Joyce Cox  3 Walton Avenue Twyford  OX17 3JY

